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 ANNOUNCEMENT ABOUT SELECTION OF THE MOST FAVOURABLE PROPOSALS 

IN THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  

 

 
1. On behalf of the Foundation for the Development of the Educational System we thank you for your 

participation in the request for proposals DZP.262.42.2023 for the organisation of events in Georgia 

(Tbilisi) in minimum three-star hotels: trainings for European Solidarity Corps (ESC) volunteers 

working in the Eastern European countries and the Caucasus region; meetings of coordinators 

of volunteering activities; annual meetings of former volunteers (Annual events); training for 

youth workers; contact seminars; Erasmus+ events; meetings of persons responsible for youth 

policy; meetings of ESC trainers and persons responsible for accreditation; meetings of the 

SALTO network. 

2. The proposals were evaluated according to the following Tender evaluation criteria: 

price – 60 %, 

Experience – 40 % 

experience of the Economic Operator in organising youth events concerning non-formal education 

in Georgia over the past 12 months calculated from the date of tender submission. 

An Economic Operator was awarded 5 points for each additional (other than listed to confirm the 

requirements from 4th point of request for tenders) organised youth event concerning non-formal 

education in Georgia. The maximum he could get was 40 points. 

 

3. The only offer was submitted by the following Contractor: 

The Academy for Peace and Development, who received 60 points in the criterion price and 10 points 

in the criterion experience. The Contractor received 70 points in total out of 100 possible. 
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